QH.") Test Monitoring Center
6555 Penn Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15206-4489
(412) 365-1000

MEMORANDUM: 05-090

DATE: November 14, 2005

TO: Single Cylinder Diesel Surveillance Panel

FROM: Scott Parke

SUBJECT: Caterpillar Single Cylinder Testing from April 1, 2005 through September 30,
2005

Reports summarizing 1K, 1N, 1IM-PC, 1P and 1R testing for the ASTM report period ending
September 30, 2005 have been completed. They are available for download from the TMC web site at the
URLSslisted below. If you have any questions, please fed freeto call me at 412-365-1036.

1K:
IN:
1M-PC:
1P:
1R:

SDP/sdp/astm1005.doc/mem05-090.sdp.doc
C F. M. Farber

Abdul Cassim, Caterpillar
Chuck Dutart, Caterpillar
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